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The entries to name the newsletter were given to the commodore 
who after a lot of deliberation chose Joe Denny’s entry. Well done 
Joe you are now the proud owner of the cadet newsletter title. 
 
 
 
 
At last month’s cadet night we 
looked at points of sail using a 
model yacht very kindly lent to us 
for the evening by a friend. 
 

  
 
 
We then put our engineering skills to 
work to design a vessel from tin foil 
to take a cargo of marbles. There 
were some interesting ideas and 
Scarlett successfully designed a boat 

that she loaded with 127 marbles before it sank. 
 
The cadet night was followed by a curry evening so once everyone 
had had their fill of curry a donation bought you a piece of tin foil 
to see if  Scarlett’s record could be broken.  Many different 
designs were tried but it was Neil Woodbridge’s vessel that won 
the day carrying a cargo of 225 marbles before descending to the 
bottom. Thanks to everyone for taking part and £36 was raised 
for the cadets.  



 
 

Competition 
 
The entries for the t-shirt competition will be given to the 
commodore for him to choose the lucky winner whose design will 
feature on this year’s cadet t-shirt. 
 
Next month’s competition is to design the centre mounting for the 
award medals. The design needs to be in a circle. The winning 
entry will be converted to fit by the trophy shop. Entries need to 
be in by the May cadet night. 
 

Training 
 

Don’t forget that there is training for older cadets and adults on 
the mezzanine floor during the cadet evening and if demand 
requires it the sessions can run later. 
 

Up and coming events 
 
Easter Sunday 16th April Family Day and Easter Egg hunt. First 
chance this year to get onto the water arrive around 12.30 
 
Friday April 21st evening sail arrive to rig around 18.15  
  
Next cadet meeting Friday 5th May 
 
Cadet Regatta 12th, 13th and 14th May 
Please fill in the entry form and return by the 30th April, the 
earlier they are returned the easier it is to plan. 
 

Articles Wanted 
 

Don’t forget that this is your news letter so if you have a story, 
poem, picture, something interesting you have done, an 
achievement you may have received or anything else let me have 
the information and it will appear in the next issue.  
 


